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I. Quorum was not met for this meeting – the following notes were mentioned: 

i. The organization banquet information was discussed.  

ii. Our movie trip is planned for the week of Dead Week. Potential days will be 

given, and sign-ups will be available. 

iii. The members were reminded of the Christmas Celebration that is being held 

in the Ballroom. 


